Government of Pakistan
Ministry of Religious Affairs &
Interfaith Harmony

No.F.1(4)/2009-HGOs Islamabad, the 22™ March, 2017.

All HGOs,
Through Chairman,
HOAP

Subject:- CHANGE MANAGEMENT

This is to notify that no case for change of Management /

Address shall be entertained after 30-3-2017 and until further orders by

this Ministry.
Py

(Azhar Iqba-l Hashgi)
Section Officer (HGOs)
Phone # 9207519

Copy for information / necessary action to:-

1. /AII Directors, Directorates of Hajj, Islamabad, Lahore, Multan, Karachi, Quetta,
Peshawar.

2. AD (IT) with the request to upload it on the website.



